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Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 4:54 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed organic waste facility in Lidcombe NSW
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

| am writing this email with reference to the proposed development of an organic waste facility in Church Street
Lidcombe.

The area where this facility has been proposed is already undergoing massive residential unit development and with
the increased traffic to come when these units are completed, | do not believe that the current infrastructure is
capable of handling the influx of huge trucks bringing the waste to site.

There are many schools, aged care facilities and parks in this area with a large, (and soon to be larger), volume of
pedestrian traffic, surely there is a better location where this facility can be located within the greater Western
Sydney area.

| do appreciate that this is a necessary development, but it should not be in such a built-up area, please let common
sense prevailll

Regards
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